
Reaching Out, Challenging Kids Successfully is our goal.

It is keeping us busy and always on a roll.

But the year would not be complete without a little shout

To all the special people we really care about.

Spending time with your loved ones is the absolute key.

May this holiday season find you in perfect harmony.

Happy Holidays!

Pleasant Hill Elementary School Family
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